
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ad hoc announcement: Ian Lomax retired from the ATB Managing Board 
 
Vienna, January 5, 2015: The ATB Austria Antriebstechnik AG herewith announces that Mr. Ian 
Lomax has retired from the Managing Board as at December 31, 2014 and has assumed other duties 
within the ATB Group. His board responsibilities were split among the remaining three board 
members. 
 


